
 

Saxilby with Ingleby Parish Council 

Non-confidential 

Consider a request from the bowls club to hire the changing 
rooms for a six month block booking  

 

Report to: Full Council 24-04 

Report by:  Clerk 

Power/duty which decision falls under: Local Government (Miscellaneous Provisions) Act 1976 
s19 

Which council objective(s) it falls under: 
 Maintain and improve community facilities and amenities  
 Improve the well-being of residents 

 
Public Sector Equality Duty (Consider how policies/decisions affect those protected under the Equality 
Act) 
- 

Consideration on carbon reduction: 
- 
 
Consideration of risk management in relation to the proposal1  
Low risk. 
 
Does the report consider any new activity? If ‘Yes’, has a risk assessment including risk 
management proposals for consideration been included for consideration and adoption 
by the council? (Financial Regulation 17b) 
No. 
 

   

 

 

 
1Risk areas to consider - strategic/operational, likelihood/impact, add to risk register?, any contingency planning needed? 
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REPORT  

The council agreed its fees and charges for 2024/25 at the March Full Council meeting.  
 
This included fees for the changing room hire for the 2024/25 season and split out the toilets from 
use of all facilities: 
 

CHANGING FACILITY HIRE - SAXILBY RECREATION GROUND    

SEASON CHARGE   

Toilets only  £          180.00  

All facilities - home and away changing and shower rooms, refs room, and toilets  £          240.00  

ONE-OFF HIRE CHARGE (per session)   

Toilets only  £            11.00  

All facilities - home and away changing and shower rooms, refs room, and toilets  £            18.00  

The bowls club have since been in touch to request a “six-month block booking of the toilet facilities only. 
As the bowls Season is only from the 1st April till 30th September for the hire of the toilet facilities only at the 
centre.” 

Council is requested to clarify whether the toilet season charge stands at £180 or whether it is 
reduced on the basis of the bowls club contact.  

 

RECOMMENDATION(S):  

That Full Council notes the report and confirms the charge is for a sporting season and 
remains at £180 accordingly.   
 
 
 
    
 
   
 
 
 
 
  
 


